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18th July 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Cheshire Police have contacted schools in Warrington this evening to provide some communication they would 

like us to share with all our families. 

Below is a link to the Cheshire Police communication. The police have recently become aware of and are dealing 

with a Snapchat group where adults were sharing indecent images of themselves with children who were also in 

the group – some of the children in the chat are Warrington children. The police are dealing with this specific 

case and are keen that parents are aware and that they speak to their children about some of the dangers and 

risks involved in Snapchat groups generally. 

Police urge parents to speak with their children about Snapchat safety following reports of a concerning group 

chat in Warrington | Cheshire Constabulary 

Apologies for the timing of this correspondence but safeguarding our precious robins is paramount. 

Warm regards, 

Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 

https://www.cheshire.police.uk/news/cheshire/news/articles/2025/7/police-urge-parents-to-speak-with-their-children-about-snapchat-safety-following-reports-of-a-concerning-group-chat-in-warrington/
https://www.cheshire.police.uk/news/cheshire/news/articles/2025/7/police-urge-parents-to-speak-with-their-children-about-snapchat-safety-following-reports-of-a-concerning-group-chat-in-warrington/

